
From: Josh Mitchell   
Sent: June 16, 2025 4:26 PM 
Subject: June 25th Meeting: Maintain a Firm Urban Boundary 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear City Council, 
 
My name is Josh and I am a resident of Ward 13. 
 
4 years ago, Hamiltonians (including City Council) voted nearly unanimously 
to maintain a firm urban boundary and to accommodate future growth by 
increasing density instead. 
 
Despite the Ford government's attempts to circumvent our democratic 
decision, we have not changed our minds and we still insist on maintaining a 
firm boundary. I hope you remember this when voting on the 25th. 

--  
Thanks, 
 
Josh 
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